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I am in support of doing all we can to protect wildlife.  Wildlife around the world is 

under siege from many threats.  It is estimated that there are 70% fewer wild animals 

than when I was in high school, and that 70% of bird species are in decline.  Oregon 

has been a leader in the past regarding environmental legislation and I hope that we 

will be able to celebrate the passing of this bill. 

Thank you, Jim Lebo 


